
Call for Bids 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Idaho County will accept sealed bids for approximately 154 acres of hand 

piling precommercial thinning slash on the Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest. This treatment is 

authorized under the Good Neighbor Authority.  Treatments are located on Forest Service Road #9449, 

located in the Grangeville, Idaho area, and roads 263 and 241B located in Riggins, Idaho area within 

Idaho County. 

Individual bids must be submitted to Kathy Ackerman, Clerk of the Board of Idaho County 

Commissioners, on or before 5:00 p.m. June 23rd, 2025.   Bids will be opened at 0900 a.m. June 24th, 

2025. 

Consideration will be given for employment of local area residents.  Employees from Idaho, Lewis and 

Clearwater County are acceptable.  

The Board of Idaho County Commissioners reserves the right to reject any and all bids, portions or parts 

thereof.  

A show me trip is scheduled for June 19th at 0800 a.m., meeting at Idaho County Courthouse Fire 

Mitigation Office.  Interested bidders must attend. 

For technical information contact Sandi Paul, Idaho County Fire Mitigation/GNA Coordinator at the 

Idaho County Courthouse, or phone 208-983-3074.  

 

 


